
TENATIVE  ­­   POD
Wednesday ­ Nov 3

13:00 ­ 17:00 Early Registration
13:00 ­ 17:00 Hospitality Room open

Thursday ­ Nov 4

08:00 ­ 13:00 Registration
07:00 ­ 19:30 WW II Activities
08:00 ­ 21:00 Hospitality Room open

Friday ­ Nov 5

11:00 ­ 21:00 WW II Activities
08:00 ­ 21:00 Hospitality Room open

Saturday ­ Nov 6

09:00 ­ 12:00 WW II Activities
??:00 ­ ??:00 Business Meeting
08:00 ­ 21:00 Hospitality Room open
15:00 ­ ?? Eagles Low Cntry Boil

Sunday ­ Nov 7

8:00 ­ 11:00 Departing Breakfast

Kings Bay 2021!
The Kings Bay reunion is officially on!  We have just recently 
received word from the Kings Bay Sub Base WW II event 
Coordinator that the event will be held November 4th through the 
7th.  Your Association officers are pushing planning forward at a 
rapid rate.  In this newsletter is all that we know and what is 
officially planned.

Be forewarned.  The reunion is being held in Kings Bay (St Marys, 
GA) in November for one reason only.  The Sub Base annual WW 
II honors event.  If you do not plan to participate in the Sub Base 
festivities, you best plan to spend a whole lot of time in the Lee 
hotel "Hospitality Room".  The rest of your shipmates will be 
somewhere on the Sub Base doing cool things.

The actual reunion POD will be extremely limited in order not to 
interfere with the WW II event activities.  The main reunion events 
will be reunion registration and the Saturday morning "Business 
Meeting."  That is pretty much it.  There will be a well stocked 
Hospitality Room at the reunion hotel for shipmate visiting and 
central crew communications and notifications during the reunion 
and WW II event.

You should have already received a separate email containing the 
WW II event registration point of contact with request instructions.  
If not, you really need to check your email "Spam filter" and 
ensure the official R E Lee Association emails are not going in 
the GDU can.  Those instructions are repeated later in this 
newsletter for those who still have not got the word.  A little late, 
but...



ATTENTION:
If you have received this newsletter via US Mail, please 
provide us with a valid email address if at all possible.

Dale E. Thompson

1011 S. Blue Bonnet Dr

Deming NM  88030­4415

Vice Pres' es Corner

Please contact:
Dale Thompson
(209) 324­4654
Dale_Thompson@msn.com

1. If you have anything you wish to donate for the ship's raffle.

2. If you are unsure as to your current dues status please contact me.

WW II Event Registration

You must request a WW II event 
"Registration Packet" from the WW II 
Event Coordinator:

Keith Post  ­  keithfpost@tds.net

I cannot express enough the 
importance of expediently 
completing the WW II Event 
Registration packet in full and 
returning it as instructed ASAP. 
Time is of the essence!


